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FFC – Floats and Fuel Cells, Inc 
of Memphis, Tennessee Receives 
FAA Approval to Manufacture 
Replacement Fuel Cell Baffle 
Boxes for Beechcraft Baron

FFC Manufacturing has received Parts Manufacturing Approval to manufacture 
replacement baffle boxes for Beechcraft B55, E55, 58, and G58 aircraft (Hawker 
Beechcraft P/N 36-920015 and 36-920015-2) .

Kevin Brewer, Director of Sales and Marketing for Floats and Fuel Cells, Inc., a 
Memphis Tennessee Fuel Tank Manufacturer announced that the FAA has granted 
FFC Manufacturing approval to manufacture replacement fuel cell baffle boxes for 
the applicable Beechcraft Baron aircraft.  This is the latest approval for FFCM bring-
ing the total number of PMA’s for the organization to 208. 
 
FFC is the dominant provider of FAA PMA replacement fuel cells for all Beechcraft 
models.

Hawker Beechcraft P/N’s 36-920015 and 36-920015-2 have been supported in the 
industry for years with overhauled units.  Now Beechcraft operators can install new 
baffle boxes. 

“We want to respond to our customer’s requests and provide a new alternative.” 
Said Brewer.
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